
PENNSYLVANIA BROADCASTING CO.
CHESTNUT STREET AT NINTH, PHILADELPHIA

PHILADELPHIA'S
PIO NEER VOICE

December 27, 1938

Mr. Kermit Geary
R.F.D. #2
Walnutport, Pa.

Dear Mr. Geary:

This .:rill verify your report of reception

of WI? on December 3rd, 1938

8:00 to 8:30 p.m. EST.

from

We are very glad to know that you heard and

enjoyed our program, and hope that you will

give us further reports of reception.

We shall be very glad to verify any further

reports upon request.

Very truly yours,

AMES ALLAH
/Program Director

JA/af


